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Greg Hubinger, Director
Legislative Coordinating Commission

vK1:ichele Timmons, Revisor of Statutes
Legislative Revisor of Statutes

From: Randy D. Snyder t&J
Executive Director

Subject: RepOli of obsolete rules - December 1,2010
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The Board of Examiners for Nursing Home Administrators completes an annual assessment
of Minnesota Rules 6400 pertaining to administration ofMinnesota nursing homes and finds
at this time that current rules are applicable and not deemed obsolete, unnecessary or
duplicative. The Rules Committee will be meeting in 2011 to review, delete and update
rules.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact this office.
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